

Hayes Primary School

George Lane Bromley Kent BR2 7LO



































Tuesday 28th January 2020

Dear Parent/Carer

Re: Book Week 2020

This year, we will be holding our annual Book Week during the week 2nd – 6th March 2020. The aims of this week are to promote a love of reading and raise the profile of reading across the school.

During the week, the children will receive a £1 book token, meet a poet and take part in activities based on their reading.

The children will be invited to come to school dressed up as their favourite book character on **Thursday 5th March** for World Book day.

We are very excited about these events and we are sure the children will greatly enjoy them.

Thank you for your continued support with reading,

Miss Laffan Miss Salter Mrs Moreton

English Team

